From
Director Higher Education,
Haryana Panchkula.

To
All the Principals,
Govt. Colleges in Haryana State.

No. o[U3-20/6 Ad®
Dated: 02.09.2016

Subject:  Call of nation wide strike on 02.09.2016.
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Please peruse the subject cited above.

I have been directed to request you to send the names of the
employees who are absent, participating in strike, present on duty and
alongwith any major incident occurred in the college today due to the call of
strike, through E-mail to this office latest by 11.30 AM today i.e. 02.09.2016.

The required information is to be submitted to Chief Secretary

Office Govt. of Haryana as desired by letter No. 41/14/2016-5 Pol dated
01.09.2016.
Please ensure strict compliance and the required information shall

reach this office on:- personalstaffdghe@gmail.com & hechryadmn@gmail.com

within the stipulated time.

Wur

Superintendent Administration
For Director Higher Education, Haryana
Panq:hkula/ﬁ)/



